Hebron Park Board Minutes November 9, 2023

The Hebron Park Beard held its regularly scheduled meeting on
November 9, 2023 at the Stagecoach Inn.

The meeting was called to order by President Linda at 7:08 pm.

Members in attendance: Linda Brebner, Don Ensign, Jack Lipski, Dorothy
Michalak, Cindy Ollom, John Spinks, Frank Stalbaum, and Jenny Wallace.

Minutes of the October 12, 2023 meeting were reviewed. Cindy made a motion
to approve the minutes; Jenny seconded, and the motion passed.

Treasurer’s Report: Account balances: $2039.40 in maintenance and supplies,
$3001.06 in programs, zero in equipment, and $12,910.25 in the gift fund. Don
made a motion to approve the invoices; Dorothy seconded, and it passed. Don
made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report; Dorothy seconded, and the motion
passed.

Five-Year Park Plan: No word yet from Mary Jane of M.J. and Associates.

Old Business: The Blue Spruce has been planted.

The town council has tabled the request from the person who wanted to do
metal detecting in the parks.

The Christmas Park program will be Saturday, December 2. Santa, the
balloon lady, and the 3 women who do the face painting are booked. Family
Express will donate 10 dozen donuts. No response from Casey’s yet.

New Business: Nothing is left over from the Easter Egg hunt. Dorothy made a
motion for Linda to spend approximately $500 for about 50 prizes at WalMart.
Jenny seconded, and the motion passed. Don made a motion for Linda to use gift
cards to purchase items to fill the Easter eggs. Jenny seconded, and the motion
passed.

Don made a motion for Linda to spend $75 to purchase incidentals such as
paper towels, creamer, wrapping paper for the tables, etc. for the Christmas event.
Dorothy seconded, and it passed.

First Church will be unable to help with the event due to a scheduling
conflict.



Discussion was on what to encumber for 2024. Possibilities are plantings
around the parks’ signs, gift cards from Amazon for the Easter egg hunt, and more
seeds for the trail.

Windows at the Depot will probably not be replaced but just refinished.

As there was no further business to come before the board, Don made a motion to
adjourn; Jenny seconded, and the motion passed. The meeting closed at
8:42 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Dorothy Michafak
Recording Secretary
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Linda Brebner

President




